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Resolution 2013-14 

Vote: 7/0/1 

 
WHEREAS, the Board is responsible for the fair allocation of the funds received by it from 

the students; and, 

 

WHEREAS, to accomplish this goal, the Board maintains policies and standards for its 

allocation decisions; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the Board has policies regarding the allocation of funds on a semester basis; 

and, 

 

WHEREAS, such policies do not currently meet the Board’s needs; therefore, 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board rescinds policy #2: “Funding in Excess of Revenue from 

the Student Organization Resource Fee” from Resolution 2013-04; and, 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that Board creates a committee of 3 persons with the 

charge to research and draft a long-term budget and finance policy; and, 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that committee shall furnish its recommendation no later 

than the Spring 3 Allocation Meeting. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Shawn J. Gordon 

Vice-Chairman 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Attest – Matthew Stuart, Board Secretary 


